
Little Bears’ Weekly Newsletter
The vision of Dolores Elementary School is to provide an educational foundation that
fosters personal success through an innovative and positive learning environment.

In the news…
Calendar Items:

April 7th- Kindergarten 2022-23 registration event
from 12:00 to 6:00 in Little Bear gym (any child who will
be 5 before September can reserve their space for next
year’s kindergarten classes).
Mon. 4/11- 5th grade CMAS: 8:15- 9:45 Science Unit 1
Tues. 4/12- 5th grade CMAS: 8:15- 9:45 Science Unit 2
Thur. 4/14- 5th grade CMAS: 8:15- 9:45 Science Unit 3
April 14th - Career Fair for K-2
Tues. 4/19- 3-5th grade CMAS 8:15-10:20 ELA Unit 1
then 12:30-2:00 MATH Unit 1 (No specials for all
students)
Wed. 4/20- 3-5th grade CMAS 8:15-10:20 ELA Unit 2
then 12:30-2:00 MATH Unit 2 (No specials for all
students)
Thurs. 4/21- 3-5th grade CMAS 8:15-10:20 ELA Unit 3
then 12:30-2:00 MATH Unit 3 (No specials for all
students)
Mon.-Thur. 4/25-4/29- CMAS Make-up tests for anyone
absent
No Specials 4/19-21- because our Specials teachers
will be test proctors for CMAS
April 26th- 6:00 pm -Elementary music performance
(tentatively)

Principal’s Message

Dear Little Bear Families,

I hope everyone enjoyed their Spring Break, and we

are so grateful to have our Little Bears back in the

building! Our theme this year is building community,

and we often play Lego's theme song “Everything is

Awesome” to remind us that it’s “Paw-some” being

part of our team! We have the best teachers I could

hope for, all under one roof; and I’m thrilled that we

are getting to know more of you who are volunteering

to help in classrooms and still with outdoor events!

Thank you for contributing to our Little Bears’

success as parents, mentors, and volunteers!

We start our end of the year assessments this month

with 5 days of CMAS testing for 5th grade students,

3 days of CMAS testing for 3-4th grade students

(see schedule under Calendar Items), two mornings of

NWEA/MAPs testing for all students (60 minutes

each day ), and quick end of the year Dibels

assessments for all students. Please make sure that

your children are getting lots of rest and get to school

by 8:00 am daily to test with classmates. We

appreciate your support!

Our school would love to have a Spring Fling

Parent/Child Formal Dance in May. We cannot do

this without help from volunteers. Please email me at

lmccormick@dolores.k12.co.us if you’re able to head

up and organize this event!

We appreciate all the people who completed the

DAC school survey and shared comments of

encouragement and ways to improve! We want our

school to keep improving and your time and voice are

greatly valued!  THANK YOU!!!

Warmly,

Lurleen McCormick

mailto:lmccormick@dolores.k12.co.us
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___________________________________
Four fast facts about I Matter Colorado
The I Matter program provides up to six free therapy
sessions for youth in Colorado ages  18 and younger
(or ages 21 and younger if receiving special education
services). A two year extension of the program is in House
Bill 22-1243 under consideration in the current session of
the State Legislature. Funding is set to expire Thursday,
June 30. Visit IMatterColorado.org or
YoImportoColorado.org to sign up for services. Contact
Laura.Gabbay@state.co.us with questions.

________________________________________

Counselor's Corner
Hello Little Bear Families!

We are so blessed to have such great parents, its so

great to see more of you in the building.Thank you

again for supporting our fundraiser and the 3rd

through 5th grade career fair. They were both big

successes, thanks to all your support.

Coming up on the 14th, we have the career fair for

kindergarten through 2nd grade. This will be an

outdoor fair focusing on vehicles. It should be lots of

fun.

We will also start a passive fundraiser that should

prevent us from having to do an active fundraiser next

year.  It's one where you simply register with them

online and then shop at the stores you normally shop

at (there are over 400 online stores).  We receive a

kickback percentage for our school!  Heads up, this

company will market their own office supply store

heavily to our kids. The prizes they offer the kids are

for this store only.  Still, their prices are comparable,

so if it's something you would buy anyway, no harm

done.

As for guidance lessons, we'll do a little test taking

skills and then hit the review lessons hard through

the end of the year.

Sincerely,

Susan Leavitt Miller

Dolores School District RE-4A does not unlawfully discriminate against otherwise qualified students, employees, applicants for employment, or members of the public on the

basis of disability, race, creed, color, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, marital status, national origin, religion, ancestry, or need for special education

services. Discrimination against employees and applicants for employment based on age, genetic information and conditions related to pregnancy or childbirth, is also

prohibited in accordance with state and/or federal law.
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